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Hello  

I'm writing in to express my opposition to the proposed bill to make in person voting 

the standard in Oregon. This is a blatant attempt to make voting less accessible to 

Oregonians. Our mail-in voting system has an exemplary track record and ensures all 

registered voters have the time & resources to make informed decisions. Please 

uphold Oregon's awesome mail-in voting system by rejecting SB210. Thank you! 


